
For This Week at Bethel, October 14, 2020 

 

Congregational Meeting – Sunday, November 8, 2020 

Tomorrow, on Thursday, October 15th, the Official Notice for the above meeting will be mailed to 
Members and Friends of Bethel.  Enclosed will be the proposed 2021 Ministry Spending Plan (MSP) and a 
family to-date giving statement, which may be utilized to determine your 2021 Estimate of Giving (EOG).   

Submitting an EOG is important, as it gives Council critical information each year of anticipated income to 
fund our Ministry Spending Plan.  While you may submit your EOG via the paper form enclosed with the 
above mailing, we urgently request that you complete it electronically, if possible, using the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WZR8CKQ 

This year, because of COVID-19 and CDC Guidelines, the meeting will be conducted via a Zoom link.  Details 
of the meeting time, organizational structure of the Zoom meeting, as well as proposed candidates to fill 
three expiring Council terms have not been finalized, but will be announced in This Week at Bethel, in the 
coming weeks.  

 


